Economics Digital Learning 4/27-5/1

Good Morning,
Congratulations on making it to the last week of Economics Digital Learning!  I know that this is not the way we envisioned this semester going but I just want to say it has been a privilege being your teacher this semester.  I know we only had about 3 months together and we didn’t get to do all the activities that I would have liked to have done, but its students like you that make it easy to want to go to work each day.  I hope that you can take something from our short time together and use it in your daily lives.  If there is anything I can do for you in the future please do not hesitate to contact me.  This week you only have two activities, please fill out the google form for this week and then take your final assessment on Friday, which covers international economics and personal finance.  The test on Friday will be open from 9 am till 11pm.  I will put the instructions on how to access the test on an email later this week.  Please check infinite campus if you have and Incompletes please get them to me by Friday.  Even if your grade was passing before March 12, if you have too many incompletes during digital learning the county will recommend you for summer school in economics and your graduation will be delayed, so if you fall into this category please get that work in to me.

Google Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffZjvY9k3mHQhH-GSTg7oqIUGE9F_Vs53L2LG_2Ld3F9iELQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Again thank you for being such amazing students, best of luck next year, and it has been a privilege.

Sincerely

Mr. Crooks
